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IRVING CITY MANAGER CHRIS HILLMAN PROVIDES UPDATE ON SEISMIC STUDY ADVISORY
COMMITTEE
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IRVING, Texas, May 23 -- The city of Irving issued the following press release:

The City of Irving worked diligently with state legislators during the 2015 legislative session to help provide
funding for research and equipment to study seismic activity in Texas.

Earlier this year, Irving City Manager Chris Hillman was appointed by Gov. Greg Abbott to a nine-member
committee charged with advising the Bureau of Economic Geology (BEG) at UT Austin on the seismic activity
study. The Technical Advisory Committee and the funding was established by House Bill 2, the supplemental
state budget bill, at the end of the 84th session in May of 2015. The committee met for the first time in April.

For an update on the committee's recent meeting view Hillman's TexNet Technical Advisory Committee Update
presentation (http://cityofirving.org/DocumentCenter/View/18969) from the April 27, 2016 Work Session.

For more information on the entities responsible for placing and monitoring seismic equipment and gathering
data, as well as the analysis of the data, read the April 2016 TexNet Project Update
(http://cityofirving.org/DocumentCenter/View/19241).
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